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Year 4 swimming starts on 

Wednesday 5th February. Letters 

have already been sent home. If 

you have not received a letter 

please contact 

j.barton@longsands.lancsngfl.ac.

uk 

 

Safer internet day – 11th February. 

There will be a parents session in 

the hall on that day at 2.45. If you 

are interested pleasei see 

attached details or contact  

c.calvert@longsands.lancsngfl.ac

.uk 

 

There is also a community 

gardening day planned on the 

29th February organised by Mrs 

Calvert. If you are interested 

please contact Mrs Calvert by 

email and have a look at the 

attached information.  

c.calvert@longsands.lancsngfl.ac

.uk 

 

PTFA family Quiz- the date is 6th 

March the venue is the Lonsadle 

club. More details to follow. 

However if there are any budding 

Alexander Armstrongs or Richard 

Osmans please willing to host 

please contact the PTFA on 

longsandsptfa@gmail.com 
 

 

 
 

We have new parent Governors! 

Congratulations to Mrs Beresford and Mrs 

Weaver. There were 82 valid ballot 

papers and 16 spoiled papers returned.  

The Governing Body look forward to 

welcoming both parents to our first 

training meeting next week.  

On the 11th February it will be our Safer 

Internet Wonder Day where the children 

will take part in various age appropriate 

safer internet activities.  Just before the 

end of the school day, Mrs Calvert will 

lead an information session for parents in 

the school hall. Please come along.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

 
Pupil of the week and Values pupil  

 

Pupil of Week 

Reception - Stephen 

Year 1 - Adeoluwa 

Year 2 -   Skye 

Year 3 - Eloise 

Year 4 – Joshua 

Year 5 – Sara Z 

Year 6 – Mia  

Values Awards  

Reception - Tobias 

Year 1 - Maya 

Year 2 - Myan 

Year 3 - Harley 

Year 4 - Jasper 

Year 5 – Sara O 

Year 6 - Erin 

 

 
Tuesdays– boys football training 

until 4.15 

Wednesdays – Maths lunchtime 

club [Years 5 and 6] 

 

31st January- selected children: 

dance festival . Ashton high 

school 

10th and 12th February- parents 

evening 

11th February- safer internet 

parent talk with Mrs Calvert. 2.45 

in the school hall. 

 

13th February- parents information 

evening. See ParentPay 

 

29th February- community 

gardening day in school. 10.00-

5.00 

6th March PTFA family Quiz-

Lonsdale Club 

 
 

 

Usman 
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Security is everyone's concern.
Is your Child safe on their Mobile phone,

Tablet, Laptop PC Ipad, Xbox, PS4?

WE ARE 100% COMMITTED
TO SAFEGUARDING YOUR

CHILDREN.

Longsands Community

Primary School Safer Internet

Session for Parents 

 
Do you know how to keep your child safe

on the internet?
 

Come along and learn how  to monitor or  limit
your child's screen time , track location using a
mobile phone, limit mobile phone screen time ,

filter or monitor what your child watches on the
internet or TV.

Tuesday 11th February 2.45.pm 
in the school Hall

 



CALLING  THE  LOCAL

LONGSANDS  COMMUNITY

 
We need your help to prepare an area of garden 
 for  planting  an orchard of fruit tree saplings,

to celebrate  the schools 25th Anniversary
 

Refreshments provided    Children welcome

Free fruit tree sapling for Volunteers

Grab  your wellies, strimmers, rakes , spades

and gardening gloves and come and lend a hand 

 Your local school need your help!
Saturday 29th February 2020 

10am - 5pm  Gardening Drop in 


